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Class Two’s Residential Trip - Summer 2019 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 
I have already started planning next year’s residential trip, following a pre-visit to 
Falmouth’s Maritime Museum. Spending a night away is an excellent opportunity for the 
children to gain independence and important life skills. 
 
For this academic year’s residential, I am hoping to take the children for a one night/ two 
day residential at Falmouth Maritime Museum in June/July 2019. This is a fantastic 
location and will certainly be an unforgettable learning experience for all who take part.  
 
During our stay, we will spend time exploring the museum, completing a scrap boat 
challenge, watching a film in the lecture theatre and visiting a local attraction, e.g. 
Pendennis Castle. The cost of this residential will be approximately £50. In order to keep 
costs down, parents will need to transport children to the museum on the first day. I will 
organize a coach for the visit on the second day and also to bring children back to school. 
 
Before I confirm our booking, I need to know how many children are interested in taking 
part. Please could you therefore complete the slip below, either way, before Friday 12th 
October.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
Gabby Parker. 
________________________________________________________________________ 
 
My child _________________________________ will/ will not (please delete 
accordingly) be taking part in the residential to the National Maritime Museum in Falmouth. 
 
 
Signed_______________________________ 
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